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Dear fellow Oregonians, 

 

Please halt this legislation that would give unemployment benefits to striking people. 

Unemployment money is for those who have lost their job while they diligently search 

for their next job.  We should be working to make state government smaller, not 

bigger, to reduce our taxes burden. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Freeman  


